“The Humanities and Social Sciences division completed the program review resource
request prioritization process February 2, 2024, at a regular division meeting.

The division considered 2 instructional non-personnel resource requests submitted by
English as a Second Language (ESL) and Theatre Arts as part of their comprehensive Fall
2023 program reviews. Both articulated their program’s adherence to the college
mission, vision, and values.

Division faculty discussed the requests, considering the type of request and program
goals, alignment to mission, vision, and values, and in answer to the two critical
questions—How does this resource request support closing the equity gap? and How
does this resource request support Latinx and AANAPISI students? Additionally, the
division confirmed the non-personnel resources requested support individual program
goals and our college’s HSI and AANAPISI focus, namely College Goal #2 (Equity Minded
and Antiracist College Culture). Both improve program technology resources, increasing
student access in learning environments and by directly supporting student engagement
and learning in course curriculum (College Goal #4, Accessible Infrastructure and
Innovation).

The Humanities and Social Sciences division’s non-personnel resource request
prioritization for the 2023-2024 academic year is complete.”



